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Important Notice: Pricing Increase on Sempermed USA Gloves 
 
 
Due to the current challenges highlighted below, it is necessary to implement a pricing increase 

on all disposable gloves provided by Sempermed USA.  

 

• Current shortage of Butadiene attributed to unplanned plant outages in China 

• Current shortage of Natural Rubber Latex attributed to reduced seasonal field supply 

• Increase in ocean freight costs 

 

We value our relationship with you and want to deliver this change with complete transparency 

and warning. All price increases will become effective July 1, 2024. Purchase orders received 

after May 31, 2024, will receive new pricing. Your sales rep will contact you with new pricing and 

address any questions. We appreciate your understanding of this challenging situation and will 

continue to make an ongoing effort to keep you informed of changes in our industry.  

 

This decision is essential for us to maintain the quality of our products and continue providing 

exceptional service to our customers. We remain committed to serving your hand protection 

needs and working together to navigate these challenging times. 


